
religious celebrations of Eid ul Adha. Please allow him/her to join in the congregational

prayers and celebrations on                                                                      , 2021.

To Whom It May Concern

This is a request for cooperation from employers, School Districts and Correctional
Institutions to allow time off to all Muslim person(s) employees and students, so that
they may join thousands of other Muslims in celebrating the festival of "EID UL ADHA" -
a religious event marking the 10th day of Dhul Hijjah- a solemn religious occasion.

EID UL ADHA will be observed on Tuesday, July 20th, 2021  as determined by the
Islamic (lunar) calendar. The congregational prayer will be held in the morning hours
from 9 AM - 11 AM at all major ISGH Islamic Centers.

Your favorable consideration in this matter will be highly appreciated. If you have any
questions, please feel free to call us at (713) 524-6615.

Sincerely, 

Ayman Kabire, 
ISGH President

Request slip from Parents/Guardians:

I want my son/daughter
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